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COVID-19 Bulletin 

Bioethics Grand Rounds with Margaret Melanson 

Please join Margaret Melanson, VP Quality and Patient 

Centered Care, who will present on the benefits and risks of 

visitors: Restrictions during COVID-19. 

 

Bioethics Grand Rounds take place Tuesday, March 9 from 11 

a.m. to 12 p.m. and are held via Skype.  

 

This is open to all staff and physicians. Please contact Tricia 

Yeo at 506-648-6556 or Tricia.Yeo@HorizonNB.ca for more 

information.  

 

An Outlook calendar invite was included as an attachment in 

the Bulletin #127 email. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GNB updates 

Public Health reported five new cases of COVID-19 today, two 

cases in Zone 1 (Moncton region), and three cases in Zone 7 

(Miramichi region).  

All of the test results from the three-day walk-in clinic in Zone 

7 (Miramichi region) have been processed and were all 

negative. 

The full GNB news release can be accessed here. 
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